
THE  NORTH  SCHOOL  WELCOMES  YE AR  6  STUDENTS  AND  THEIR  FAMILIES

The No rt h  Sc ho o l Te l : 01233  614600

Esse l l a Ro ad Web : www. t heno rt hsc ho o l . o rg . uk

Ashf o rd  Ken t  TN24  8AL Em a i l : no r t h - schoo l@ t heno r t h s choo l . o r g . u k

Year 6 Open Mornings will take place over two weeks as follows:

Monday 4th October to Thursday 7th October 2021  Monday 11th October to Friday 15th October 2021

There will be two tours available each day at 8.45am and 9.45am.

To allow for social distancing only one parent and one child per family are requested to attend.

Please book your place with Reception on 01233 614600 or
email reception@thenorthschool.org.uk



Dear Parents/ Carers

We are delighted to invite you to visit our school to view the facilities,
talk to our students and staff and witness the high academic standards
we achieve.

We have developed our academic provision and enhanced our pastoral
care systems with great results. Please feel free to attend our open
mornings as advertised.

Should you require an alternative appointment to this, please do not
hesitate to contact the school reception on 01233 614600 and we will
endeavour to make other arrangements for you to view our school.

We look forward to meeting you and your child.

Kind regards

Mrs Anna Lawrence

Headteacher


